
You are invited to join the virtual

GAE-Retired Lunch Bunch
open to all GAE members

Wednesday, September 7
11:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.

GAE President Lisa Morgan
As she begins her second term of office,

GAE President Lisa Morgan shares her vision 
for GAE in general and 

for GAE-Retired in particular, 
answering questions along the way.

Register at tinyurl.com/GAERL0922
For further information, contact Sandra Hawthorne (sandramarie516@gmail.com). 

https://tinyurl.com/GAERLB0922

